
Curriculum Evening 

...essential for all parents! 

 Thursday 17th March 

6.00 - 8.00 pm 

St Gabriel’s School Hall 

An unmissable opportunity for you to learn about: 

MATHEMATICS 
Revised approaches to teaching Maths across school 

Led by Anthony Reddy: maths specialist & staff trainer 

 

E-SAFETY 
Issues regarding children’s safe use of technology 

Led by Katie John: IT specialist & staff trainer 

 

NATIONAL ASSESSMENT 
Assessing children at ‘age related expectation’ measures 

Essential information on how we are required to assess your children 

now that levels are no longer recognised 

 

Time to ask questions, participate in workshops and speak to staff. 

 

Please make every effort to join us, these are topics of huge 

importance! 

Please return this reply slip to help us estimate numbers  

 

Child/Children’s Name/s:  ______________________________________________________________ 

I will be attending the Curriculum Event on 17th March. There are likely to be  

  adults (please state number)        Signed: _____________________________________ 

Please note, this event is aimed at parents & may be unsuitable for very young children to attend. 


